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Ariana Costa

From: Holly McLear <user@votervoice.net>
Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 10:49 AM
To: House Judiciary Committee
Subject: Oppose H5127 pro-rated security deposit increases

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Dear Committee Clerk DiMezza, 
 
I oppose your bill H5127 and your thinking. A renegotiated lease that requires and increase of security deposit should be 
on the date of a renewed lease for clarity. No Govt needs to get involved. The law is defined now. Keep it that way.  
Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Holly McLear 
17 Poplar St 
Newport, RI 02840 
hollymclear@gmail.com 
 


